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From: Connie Coleman <emmitsma@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 5:54 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please: no bridge there.  Explicitly prohibited for a reason.  Very bad precedent re Scenic Waterways protections.  Surely 
some balance can be achieved, whereby bridge proponents take on stewardship for the waterway and reject this 
particular location. 
 
So very, very important that Oregonians not drink the Trump Kool-Aid regarding the rape of the natural world. 
 
C. Coleman 


